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Like many local residents I utterly condemn Kent University’s destructive plan to build 2000 houses in this grossly 
overcrowded area of Kent. All the overwhelming  environmental and traffic concerns must already be blindingly 
obvious to the local council. With my sister, I am a long standing financial donor to the University ( 24 years) - 
sponsoring an annual memorial/medal lecture honouring my late father - Professor Louis Wain CBE FRS. He was an 
eminent Agricultural Biochemist at the University. I shall be writing to the Vice Chancellor to inform her that my 
sister and I will now be ceasing our donations to the University, and will only recommence our support if the 
building plan is shelved. I hope this may boost the universal opposition to this planning application in some small 
way- Dr Michael Wain. MA MRCP,  
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